News & Notes

New Residents
Marquis Garduno moved into sp. 136. He was living in another home in the
park and decided to buy this one.

Welcome to our new resident! Let's be sure to get to know our new neighbor
and invite him to all the activities around the park!

Sad, Sad News

Michael Hulse, sp. 110 passed away April 13™. He originally moved here with
his then wife, Bonnie in 2003. He moved on and upon Bonnie's death a few
months back, he moved back in. Our condolences to his entire family and all
who knew him.

Joyce Wagemann, sp. 120 passed away April 16™.  She and her husband,
Tom moved into the park April 2014. Our deepest sympathies to Tom, her
family and all who knew her.

Roze Hanhan, sp. 160 passed away March 25™. She lived here in the park
since July 2007. Our condolences to her entire family and all who knew her.

Pet Patrol
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Dog waste doesn’t biodegrade like wild animal -
waste. Itsticks around for along ime. Meanwhile, =

it contains harmful bacteria, pollutes groundwater, -~
and smells disgusting on the bottom of a shoe.
Please help keep parks, trails and neighborheods
free of poop piles by packing out your dog’s waste,

A message from Jefferson Cowunty Anintal Control
and your local purk districi.
Fisit http:.unimutcontrol jeffeo.us
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